
                                          

12 June 2024 

Dear Parent/Carer 

We would like to invite you to a meeting for parents/carers of our pupils who start FS2 with us in September 2024. The meeting 

will include meeting some staff from the EYFS Unit, information about our EYFS curriculum and finding out about expectations. 

We will be sharing ideas on how you can support at home – ready for transition to school.  

The meeting is on Monday 1 July at 9.00 am.    

The meeting will take place in the school hall. Refreshments will be available. If your child currently attends our FS1 provision in 

a morning, please drop them off as usual, and then make your way to the hall.  Please use the top gate to enter school where a 

member of staff will be to greet you on arrival.  

We kindly ask that adults attend the meeting without children.  

Also, your child is invited to our transition morning on Thursday 4 July.  This will be an opportunity for your child to spend time 

with their new class.  If your child already attends our FS1 in a morning, please drop them off as normal for their session.  If your 

child attends afternoon FS1 or they do not currently attend our setting, please drop them off between 8.30 am and 8.45 am at 

the EYFS Unit door.  Please use the top gate to enter school where a member of staff will be to greet you on arrival.  During the 

transition day your child will also have the opportunity to stay for lunch.  Your child will need a packed lunch (healthy choices/no 

nuts please due to allergies) or can order a school dinner at a cost of £2.75 payable on School Gateway.  If you are new to 

Heather Garth, please contact school reception regarding ordering a school dinner and payment.  Pick up will be at 12.15 pm 

from the EYFS door, please come through the top gate to enter school.  

Children who normally attend FS1 for the afternoon session, or are 30 hours with us, will be able to stay for their usual 

afternoon FS1 session.  

Please email school your response as soon as possible.  In your email, please confirm the name of your child, if you are able to 

attend or not and the number of adults/carers attending on 1 July 2024.  With regards to 4 July 2024, please confirm your 

child’s meal choice, please see below. 

Transition day, 4 July 2024, lunch choices:- 

Packed lunch from home 

School dinner –  

Chicken Burger in a Bun OR Italian Inspired Burger in a Bun (V) OR Jacket Potato 

Your child will start FS2 on Wednesday 4 September 2024.  Doors for EYFS open at 8.30 am and pick up time is 3.05 pm.  

Any questions, please feel free to ask a member of staff or contact school reception.  

We look forward to seeing you at the ‘New to FS2’ meeting.  

Kind regards, 

Mr. Fisher 

EYFS Leader/FS2 Teacher  

 

 


